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Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
Florida School for the Deaf & the Blind - Architectural/Engineering Selection Results

SELECTION OF ARCHITECTURAL/ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE FLORIDA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF AND THE BLIND KOGER RENOVATION PROJECT.

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind has selected the following Architectural/Engineering Firm to provide A/E services for the Koger Hall Renovation Project:

Ebert Norman Brady Architects

Respondents to this solicitation or persons acting on their behalf may not contact, between the release of the solicitation and the end of the 72 hour period following the agency posting the notice of intended award, excluding Saturdays, Sundays, and state holidays, any employee or officer of the executive or legislative branch concerning any aspect of this solicitation, except in writing to the procurement officer or as provided in the solicitation documents. Violation of this provision may be grounds for rejecting a response.

